
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: Shaw Historical Library receives grant from the Oregon 
Cultural Trust 
 
July 29, 2011. Salem, ORE - The Oregon Cultural Trust announces FY2012 grants to 106 
humanities, heritage and arts organizations across Oregon.  
 
The Shaw Historical Library was awarded one of 60 competitive Cultural Development 
grants for fiscal year 2012 to update the Library’s archival management procedures.  We 
would like to thank everyone in Oregon who invests in our culture by donating to the 
Oregon Cultural Trust. We wish to salute all cultural nonprofits in the state that weave 


